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Lou Mansolillo

From: Selene Means <selenemeans@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 2:21 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support of H7715

Hello, I am a resident of 02909. I am writing in support of this Bill. Please allow for the betterment of people by 
protecting our access to utilities. Thank you.  
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